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Kirkland, April

From: gmoraz4@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Glenn Morazzini <gmoraz4@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2019 4:23 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: NECEC Wildlife Impacts Not Properly Avoided, Mitigated, or Compensated

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Dear Maine Department of Environmental Protection, 

 

 

Dear DEP-- 

 

re: Powerline Corridor--- 

 

 

I'm opposed.  Why if New Hampshire rejected it's good enough for Maine?  Bird populations in New England, bat and bug 

populations declining and we're going to disrupt and weakened their habitat?  There's no guarantee the project with help in 

fight in global warming. 

I know someone building a 30,000 square foot house with 14 bathrooms in Massachusetts --- why sacrifice the land for that kind 

of consumption?  And you can call it CMP all you want----this is multi-national corporation in Spain. 

The loss to scenic and recreational potential alone says no ----- a priceless treasure as endangered some species Do the right 

thing----vote no. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Glenn Morazzini 

15 Meadow Ln  Cumberland Center, ME 04021-4036 


